
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
CC: 

Brian Allee [BAllee@esassoc.com] 
12/31/2018 12:30:44 PM 
Alexandra .Cu ad ra@fi re. lacou nty .gov 

Christie.Camacho@fire.lacounty.gov; Fred Jackson [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =b 7154513b3a5468ca b5e42bf795b93 7b-Fred Jackson]; Brian Boxer 
[BBoxer@esassoc.com]; Christina Erwin [CErwin@esassoc.com]; Addie Farrell [AFarrell@esassoc.com] 

Subject: IBEC Request for Information from LACFD 
Attachments: IBEC Request for lnformation_LACFD_ll.26.18.docx 

Good afternoon Alexandra. 

In coordination with the City of Inglewood Planning Division, ESA is preparing an Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for 
the proposed Inglewood Basketball and Entertainment Center (IBEC) project pursuant to the California Environmental 
Quality Act (CEQA). ESA is seeking additional clarification/information regarding fire protection and emergency medical 
services for the IBEC project. 

I spoke with Judith Thomas in the Forestry Division today. She mentioned that requests for information regarding EIR 
requests should be directed to the Forestry Division. She gave me your contact information and told me you would be 
able to help me with this request. I have also previously sent this request to Christie Camacho (copied on this email). 

Please find the attached information request letter. Please feel free to call me to discuss our information needs and/or 
any questions regarding the IBEC project. An emailed response to this information request would be ideal. If possible, 
we are hoping to receive a response by the end of the day on Wednesday, January 2nd. I appreciate your time and 
assistance with this effort. Happy holidays and happy new year. 

Brian J. Allee 
Managing Associate 
ESA I Environmental Science Associates 

lrvine, c:l\ 9?606 


